


 BASIS: It appears that there are currently conflicts/encroachments between 

Tradewinds and two other independent systems off of N.E. 25th Avenue.  These conflicts 

should be resolved before a transfer of certificates becomes effective. 

 Once these conflicts are resolved, the County has no objection to the transfer of 

the water and wastewater facilities mentioned above. 

WHEREFORE, Marion County Utilities respectfully requests a hearing pursuant to 

Fla. Stat. §120.569 and 120.57. 

Respectfully submitted this 4TH day of May, 2023.     

/s/ Matthew G. Minter 
      Matthew G. Minter, Esquire 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been 

furnished via the FPSC electronic filing system, this 4th day of May, 2023. 

MATTHEW G. MINTER 
      COUNTY ATTORNEY 
       
 
 
       
      /s/ Matthew G. Minter  
      Matthew G. Minter, Esquire 
      Florida Bar # 298719 

Attorney for  
Respondent Marion County 

      601 SE 25th Avenue 
      Ocala, Florida 34471 
      Telephone: (352) 438-2330 
      Fax:  (352) 438-2331  
      Email:matthew.minter@marionfl.org  

      donnita.martin@marionfl.org 
       CAOpleadings@marionfl.org 
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